

Dear Activision Submariner:

Congratulations! You conquered the high seas, sank the subs, rescued your divers, and scored more than 50,000 points in Steve Cartwright's Seaguest. Captain Nemo, John Paul Jones and Admiral Nimitz would be proud of you. You've earned your sea legs.

In recognition of your seafaring savvy, we've enclosed your official Activision Sub Club emblem. So now, when you're around, the sharks will never go near the water.

Your name will be added to our mailing list and you'll receive <u>Activisions</u>, the newsletter that reports on new Activision game cartridges, our designers, special contests, and experiences of Activision fans like you around the country.

Thanks for writing to share your achievement with us. We hope you'll try for membership in our other clubs -- and write again; we'd like to hear from you.

Best Regards,

Jan Marsella

Membership Chairman

an marsella

## Enclosure

P.S. Please be sure and read the heat seal instructions carefully on the reverse side of the patch.